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Dear Community Member:

£
The Casa Grande Art Museum is happy to announce that we are returning this season 	

we were closed last year, but now look forward to celebrating the arts! Even though we were

we were able to make improvements at the Museum. Our beautiful, decorative fence was inVtafled

(thanks to donated funds - - especially from Jeannette Rhodes), our landscaping was updated (thanks to

the Casa Grande Art Association), and improvements were made to the building itself.

To those who previously contributed to the Casa Grande Art Museum, we thank you for supporting the

arts in Casa Grande. If you have not had the opportunity to support the Museum, we especially

encourage you to become a member this year, as we have extraordinary exhibits scheduled with a local

flair. Only through generous memberships, donations and gifts from kind folks like you are we able to

present shows this year. We exist solely from private donations. Whether we are open or closed, our

Museum incurs monthly expenses.

As we begin our 35th season, we ask you to renew your membership or become a member of the Casa
Grande Art Museum. For those of you who renewed during last year's membership drive, that

renewal is carried forward and honored for this 2021/2022 season. You do not need to complete

a new membership form. For those of you who did not renew or desire to now become a member,

please complete the enclosed membership form and return with your check payable to "Friends of the

Arts". Remember, your donation is tax deductible (our Tax ID No. 74-2439404). All members

receive discounts for select workshops, discounts on all art purchases, and notifications of upcoming

exhibits and other events.

We look forward to great exhibits during the 2021-22 season. Below is a preview of our shows. We

anticipate this being our schedule and being open to the general public, but due to the uncertain nature

of the pandemic, our schedule will be subject to change based upon safety recommendations in the

coming months. For more information regarding the shows and the Museum, please visit our website at

www.casaizrandcartmuseum.oru

November 5 - November 19 Casa Grande Art Association

Holiday Art Market

Permanent Collection and Fence Dedication

LWren Walraven

Anthony Keyes

Student Show

November 26 - 28, December 4-5, 11-12

January 8 - January 28

February 4 - February 26

March 4 - March 26

April 18 -April 	

On behalf of the entire Board of Directors, we thank you for your help in our efforts to again make the

Casa Grande Art Museum a focal point for culture in our city and county.
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'avid A. Fuzgibbons III

President and Board Member

Casa Grande Art Museum
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